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CIRCULAR NO. 36
August 2, 2014




UNAUTHORIZED VISITS


We have received a letter no. MWB/AOMN/MISC/2014 dated July 22, 2014 from Mrs. Nargis Nisar Mangi, Secretary, Minimum Wages Board, Government of Sindh contents of which are reproduced hereunder for information and necessary action as requested in para ii of the letter.

“It has come to the notice of this office that some officials are conducting field survey/inspection irregularly and unauthorizedly . It is hereby clarified that the Sindh Minimum Wages Board has not asked/allowed any official/officer including M/s Mohammad Naeem Mangi, Syed Wahid Shah and Syed Ahmed Shoaib to visit any factory to carry out inspection/survey.

It is therefore requested that all members of your association my please be asked to intimate the name(s) of the officials/officers of the Board who are conducting unauthorized visits on behalf of this office. The members of your association may also be requested to intimate this office the name and date of visit of such factory/industry in case of visit of any official/officer of this Board to take necessary action against such official.”

Members are requested to please note the address of the Secretary, Sindh Minimum Wages Board given hereunder.
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Secretary General 
